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    A Message from Premier Christy Clark  
 
     
 
 
 
 
 

 
As Premier of the Province of British Columbia, I am pleased to welcome everyone to the 
Canada India International Expo. 
 
This international trade show is a great forum for importers, exporters and investors to exhibit, 
network and learn about new technologies, business ventures, products and services.  Venues 
like this are key to opening up opportunities and enhancing friendships.  
 
Thank you to the organizers at Sabrang (Radio CHKF 94.7FM & TV) Enterprises Ltd. for your 
efforts to make this event a success.   
 
Welcome to the exhibitors all of the guests and please accept my best wishes for a productive 
and informative Exposition. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Christy Clark 
Premier 


